
According to our local policy, case report does not fall within the 
competences of the Institutional Review Board standards of the University 
Hospital of Modena and Reggio Emilia.

Below, you can find an email exchange between the chief of the Institutional 
Review Board standards of the University Hospital of Modena and Reggio 
Emilia and I:




